
East Bergholt High School
Heath Road, East Bergholt
Colchester CO7 6RJ
Tel:  01206 298200

e-mail: enquiries@ebhigh.org.uk
Website: www.ebhigh.org.uk

28th September 2022

East Bergholt High School Open Evening 2022

We would like to invite your Year 6 students and their parents to our Open Evening on
Wednesday, 5th October 2022 from 6:00pm. There will be 2 presentations throughout the
evening at:

● 6:30pm
● 7:30pm

In addition to our presentations, we will have departmental displays, tours of the school with
existing students and our catering team will be providing sample tasters of their menu options.
There is no requirement to book a place at open evening, however, to give us an idea of
numbers we would ask if parents could indicate their intention to attend here. We do hope that
your parents and students who are interested in East Bergholt High School as a secondary
provision are able to attend.

Please find attached a flyer for prospective parents, we would really appreciate it if this could be
forward on to relevant parents.

Any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Woodcock
Headteacher
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